
I support the establishment of a postal bank  

 

I want to add my voice to the recommendation that the Federal Government establish a postal bank of 

the kind argued for by the Citizens Party. I will not offer a rationale here, because that has been 

elegantly and cogently presented by the Citizens Party itself. It would be difficult to argue that a postal 

bank of that kind is NOT an appropriate means of addressing the banking needs of regional Australians.  

I am not a member of any political party but I do vote according to my assessment of the policies and 

achievements of the contestants.  

Graham Woods Ph.D. 

Melbourne  

 


